
Rec’d 1/20/2017 
 
To:  Freedom of Information Office 

Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
ATTN: FOIA Request 

 
From: Andrea Janke 
 
Date: January 20, 2017 
 
Re:   FOIA Request:  FSMC Contract Requests  
 
Dear Megan Griffin, 
 
I would like to formally request the following information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Please provide the following information. 
 

1. List of  all FSMC’s with the names of the schools that they are currently holding contracts with as 
well as enrollment for district 

2. Date of original FSMC contract 
 
 
Thank you, 
Andrea Janke 


